
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
October 15, 2017 
Attendance: 41 
Church Fund:   $1920.45 
Missions Fund:  $144.55 
Total Offering: $2065.00 

 
Pastoral Staff: 
Pastor Jim Schwenk  (717) 769-0390 
Doreen Miller,    (717) 926-9197. 
        Congregational Spiritual Director    
 

 
Elder Team: 
Pastor Jim Schwenk   (717) 769-0390 
Doreen Miller    (717) 926-9197 
Bob Horlacher    (717) 964-2242 
Dean Hoover    (717) 304-4993 

 

                               

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For church openings in October, please contact 
Jerry Layton: 610-216-2796 

 
Gingrichs Mennonite Church 
100 Forney Road, Lebanon, PA 17042 

(717) 274-1521 
gingrichschurch@comcast.net 

gingrichsmennonite.com 
www.facebook.com/gingrichsmennonite 

 
 
 

October 29, 2017 
 

 

Prelude    
                   
Welcome    Doreen Miller 
       
Congregational Singing   The Music Team   

      
Offering  
 
Children’s Worship  Bob Horlacher 
      
Scripture   Psalm 80 
 
Sermon   Pastor Jim Schwenk 
    “What We Need is a Wild Boar from  
    the Forest” 
 
Song of Response  The Music Team  
  
Sharing Time    
  
Closing Song   The Music Team 
 
Benediction     
 
 



 
THIS WEEK’S ACTIVITIES 

 
Thursday, Nov 2 Prayer Meeting  7 p.m. 

 
 

Pastor’s office hours: Mon – Thur: 8 a.m. – 1 p.m. 
Church Office hours: Wed & Fri: 7 a.m. – 9 a.m. 

 

 
▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪  
 

November 5, 2017 
 
Worship Leader: Dean Hoover 
Music: The Music Team  
Children’s Worship: Diane Hoover 
Speaker: Pastor Jim Schwenk 
Sermon: “Second Line Down Bourbon Street” 
Scripture: Revelation 7:9-17 
Sound:  

 

 
 
 

Announcements 
 
 
Rabbit Room will meet again on Monday November 27 to discuss 
the The Book of Joy, written jointly by Bishop Desmond Tutu and the 
Dalai Lama. & the C.S. Lewis classic, "Surprised by Joy."   
Hope you can hop in! 
 
 
The Bishop Search Committee is reminding you of the meet and 
greet this evening with David and Ella Musser from 4:30- 6 p.m. 
There will be a time for questions and light refreshments to follow. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
October is Pastor Appreciation Month!  To show our appreciation to 
Jim and Lore we are presenting them with a Lemon Tree and a gift 
certificate to Frey's Greenhouse. Our congregation will also help to 
cover some of their expenses for their MDS trip to Louisiana in 
December.  Thank you Jim and Lore!  The Deacon Team 
 
 
 
Kit Bag Bash at Camp Hebron 
We completed 318 bags. Of those 318, 55 are filled with hygiene items 
and 8 were filled with sewing supplies. Additionally, 15 need to be 
strung and about 20 need finished sewing. Thanks to all that helped.  
 
Save the date for another kit bag bash.     
"Chase Away the Winter Blues MCC Kit Bag Bash."   
January 27, 2018, 9am-4pm. Snow date February 3. 
 
 
 
Operation Christmas Child Volunteer Training will be held  
November 5 at 12:30. Please bring a packed lunch. 
 
Lore is looking for a college size refrigerator, to keep water in, for 
Operation Christmas Child Collection Week, November 13-20. Please 
talk to her if you have one she may borrow. 
 
Sign-up sheets are on bulletin board to volunteer for Operation 
Christmas Child. Collection dates are as follows: 

 
Mon., Nov. 13: 9-1 p.m. 
Tues., Nov. 14:  6-8 p.m. 
Wed., Nov. 15: 6-8 p.m. 
Thurs., Nov. 16: 6-8 p.m. 
Fri., Nov. 17: 6-8 p.m. 
Sat., Nov. 18: 9-12 p.m. 
Sun., Nov. 19: 12-3 p.m. 
Mon., Nov. 20: 8-10 a.m. 

 
There is also a sign-up sheet to make cookies for collection dates. 


